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This advisory is to inform you of a change in the launch schedule of iConnect. We are excited about 
this long-awaited client data management system. It is our top priority to make sure our transition to 
iConnect goes as smoothly as possible. APD made the decision to delay the launch of iConnect to 
ensure all elements of the system are tested and any resulting fine-tuning is complete.  
 
We plan on going live with iConnect next month, but it will not be on October 1. This means that 
iBudget will not be down September 20-28 as originally scheduled. We will be announcing a new 
timeline that will include iBudget downtime, as well as any refresher training but wanted to let you 
know as soon as possible about this important schedule change. 
 

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and continued support. Please feel free to email 

iconnect@apdcares.org if you have any questions. 
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